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Anyone tried RivaTuner 2.6? I think it's a
great program and it's gonna be integrated
in the next versions of my emulator. I've
been using it for a while. Have you tried

"RivaTuner V 4.0.3.274 Torrent"? How to
find RivaTuner version? RivaTuner version

is "N/A". I've just installed RivaTuner V
4.0.3.274 Torrent. Thanks for your reply. I
should find out which version of RivaTuner

exists. Thanks for your answer about
RivaTuner Version. I found RivaTuner V
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4.0.3.274 Torrent. Thanks for your answer
about RivaTuner Version. I decided to have

a try and it seems to me that you're quite
right. I tried to install it a second time but
again it crashed. I'm running a Mac Pro

2013. I would highly recommend that you
uninstall it and do the autoupdate. It would

be very good if you could reply what
version of RivaTuner you are using.

RivaTuner is an software made on a Linux
platform. The Windows version works in
some cases but this is not always the case.

It's very unusual that it works in your case. I
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tried to install it a second time but again it
crashed. I'm running a Mac Pro 2013. I

would highly recommend that you uninstall
it and do the autoupdate. It would be very
good if you could reply what version of
RivaTuner you are using. Hi @L0v3, I
haven't heard of that software in a long
time. But I have a strong memory that
nothing works on a Mac Pro 13. I'd be
happy if you could let me know what

version you're using. Thanks, Ronald S. It
seems that a lot of people are trying to use
it but there are so many different versions
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that it's very difficult to find the best one
for your particular needs. I don't know if

RivaTuner is available in an english version
and if it's possible to get it here. Thanks for
your reply about RivaTuner Version. I tried

to install it a second time but again it
crashed. I'm running a 3e33713323
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